
CLETS Training for Trainers 
Available at 2013 CCUG Seminar 

 
We are pleased to announce that CLETS Training for Trainers (T4T) will be offered at the 

2013 CCUG Training & Technology Seminar in Ontario, California. Training for Trainers 
will be held on Monday, September 9 and Tuesday, September 10 from 0800-1700 with 

lunch provided each day. T4T is a two-day training (Monday and Tuesday) and 
attendance both days is mandatory for CLETS Instructor Certification.  

 
CLETS T4T is required for all CLETS Trainers. Due to state and local budget shortfalls, 

there have been few opportunities to attend a T4T training in recent years, causing a 
shortage of DOJ Certified CLETS Trainers. If your agency is in need of additional 

personnel to be certified as CLETS Trainers, this is an opportunity to make it happen! 
 

The T4T training is being hosted by CCUG and is available to anybody attending the 

2013 CCUG Training & Technology Seminar but you must be have a seat in the T4T 
training reserved in advance. For those attending the full seminar your reservation in 

T4T is included; for those who wish to attend just the T4T, you must also submit a one-
day (Tuesday) registration. This one-day registration includes two full days (Monday & 

Tuesday) of T4T instruction, lunch both days, and a CCUG bag. Space is currently 
limited to the first 60 reservations so hurry as the seats are sure to fill up fast.  

 
Attendance at the seminar is NOT a guarantee of a seat in the T4T training and 

reservations will be on a first come, first served basis. If you wish to become a DOJ 
Certified CLETS Trainer please reserve your seat by sending an e-mail to 

training@ccug.org as soon as possible with the names of the person in your agency who 
wish to attend. We can reserve space for only one person per agency at this time. If you 

wish to send more than one person, we will be maintaining a waiting list. After August 1, 
2013, if space remains it will be offered to those on the waiting list.  

 

The registration fee for the CCUG Seminar is: 
Full seminar: $350 (members) or $450 (non-members)  

Single Day: $175 (members and non-members) 
 

If you request a seat in the CLETS T4T we must receive your paid seminar registration 
no later than August 9, 2013. The last day to register for the seminar if you do not wish 

to attend T4T is August 23, 2013 (late fees will apply after that date). 
 

To register for the 2013 CCUG Training & Technology Seminar, please visit our seminar 
page (www.ccug.org/seminar.html). 
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